Dear Parent and Guardians:

For the 2019-20 school year, the state of Georgia will pay for AP Exams for two options of Georgia public
school students.

Option 1: For public school students who individually qualify for the College Board fee reduction, the state
of Georgia will pay for one AP Exam in any subject (with the exception of AP Seminar and AP Research
Exams.)
e Please note that the state will only pay for one exam for this category of students and
documentation for individual qualification must be available in the event of an audit.
o Students in this category, who are taking more than one exam, the College Board provides
areduced cost of $53.00 per exam to be paid by the student. X
o In addition to the state paid exam under this option, the Forsyth County School System will
pay for one additional exam for a student who qualifies for College Board Fee reductions.

e Students in this category must supply a copy of their Free and Reduced Lunch approved
eligibility form to Mrs. Schuyler in room 1069, located in the counseling administrative office
on. (kschuyler@forsyth.k12.ga.us)

Option 2: For public school students who do not qualify for the College Board fee reduction, the state of
Georgia will pay for one AP STEM content exam for each student enrolled in an AP STEM course. All
other exams will be paid by the student or school. Students are still responsible for the $25
administrative fee- only the exam fee is waived.

e A student who registers for an AP STEM exam and fails to sit for the exam will incur a $40
cancellation fee, per College Board.

The STEM related courses include the following:

AP Biology AP Physics 1

AP Calculus AB AP Physics 2

AP Calculus BC AP Physics C: Electricity and Magnetism
AP Chemistry AP Physics C: Mechanics

AP Computer Science A AP Statistics

AP Computer Science Principles
AP Environmental Science

Any student currently receiving free and reduced lunch and are taking an AP course, please submit a
copy of the Free and Reduced eligibility approval letter to Kelli Schuyler, by October 28, 2019.
e See the county website for information for free and reduced lunch qualifications and the application.
e Parents/students may contact Sandra Mckinzie smckinzie@forsyth.k12.ga.us for a copy of the Free
and Reduced Lunch eligibility status, if they did not keep a copy for their records. For questions, please
call Sandra Mckinzie 770-888-3473 ext 202427

Please address questions regarding AP exam registration to:

Ay e 7 5
St Dr. Tashau . Youngs ELD.
Lambert Science Department
Chemistry Teacher
AP Coordinator
(678) 965-5050 Ext. 412203
tyoung@forsyth.ri2.ga.us

Assistant Principal

AP Coordinator
678-965-5050 ext 411069
kschuyler@forsyth.Ri2.ga.us

Forsyth County Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, disability, or gender in
employment decisions or educational programs and activities.
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